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Olivia Sontag

From: Jack Sheridan <jack@sheridanlawfirm.com>
Sent: Friday, February 1, 2019 9:12 AM
To: Olivia Sontag
Cc: Natalia Ilyin
Subject: Re: Winslow Hotel

Thanks for the update and info.  
Jack 
 
 

On Feb 1, 2019, at 8:21 AM, Olivia Sontag <osontag@bainbridgewa.gov> wrote: 
 
Hi Jack, 
  
You will be mailed a postcard with a link to the notice of application, comment period, tentative hearing 
date, and all of the documents the applicant has submitted. You can also use this link to see all the 
progress on the project and will be able to view other public comments as they are submitted. 
  
At this point, we have not started the review. Planning in particular will want to assess the public 
comments before any substantial review begins. As comments from reviewers are completed, they will 
be available via the link on the postcard. Once the staff analysis report is complete, that will also be 
available on the link. 
  
Thanks! 
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From: Jack Sheridan <jack@sheridanlawfirm.com>  
Sent: Friday, February 1, 2019 8:08 AM 
To: Olivia Sontag <osontag@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Cc: Natalia Ilyin <nilyin@cornish.edu> 
Subject: Re: Winslow Hotel 
  
Thank you.  What paperwork will be out there for us to review?  Do you folks make comments we can 
review before then?  Can we get a copy if there are any?  Also, can we get a copy of the 
proposal?  Thanks 
Jack 
 
 
 

On Feb 1, 2019, at 7:45 AM, Olivia Sontag <osontag@bainbridgewa.gov> wrote: 
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Hi Jack, 
  
The notice has not been published yet. The comment period will start next Friday, 
running from February 8 – 22. 
  
Thanks! 
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From: Jack Sheridan <jack@sheridanlawfirm.com>  
Sent: Thursday, January 31, 2019 2:16 PM 
To: Olivia Sontag <osontag@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: Winslow Hotel 
  
Olivia,  
I’m still out of town in Walla Walla. Back next week.  Has the 14 day comment period 
started yet for the Winslow Hotel project?  Thanks. 
Jack 
  
  

Jack Sheridan  
The Sheridan Law Firm, P.S. 
705 2nd Ave., Suite 1200 
Seattle, WA 98104 
Tel:   206-381-5949 
Cell: 206-931-7430 
jack@sheridanlawfirm.com 

 


